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Governor Victor Atiyeh 
Office of the Governor 
State Capitol Building 
Salem, OR 97310 

Dear Governor Atieyeh: 

January 9, 1987 

I have enjoyed my duties on the Economic Development Commission and I 
thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve. 

It has been a good experience for me. I have learned so much and feel 
proud to have been a part of your administration. 

I would also like to express my appreciation to you for your unselfish 
service and dedication to our State and its citizens. Oregonians will 
appreciate with increasing knowledge and understanding the results of 
your leadership. 

Both Ken and I extend our very best wishes to you and Deloris in your 
next endeavor. May it be both challenging and rewarding. 

Sincerely, 
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' a n D. Austin 
Sr. Vice President 
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